

## EUROPEAN TAEKWONDO UNION Secretary-General

To:

## ALL MEMBERS NATIONAL ASSOCIATIONS

EUROPEAN TAEKWONDO UNION 50 Skoufa str P.C. 10672/ Athens GREECE

Tel. +30 211 214 4717

Sent by e-mail

Our ref

ETU/SG-37 /2013

Date November 27, 2013

Subject Athletes participating in WTF and ETU sanctioned events

Dear Mr. President,

With regard to the upcoming events in 2014, WTF and ETU sanctioned events (G1, A Class Poomsae, European Club Champs etc), I would like to draw your attention for the following:

All athletes, who will participate in the abovementioned events, are obliged to be registered only by the sports clubs they belong of their National Associations affiliated to E.T.U.

In any other case the athletes who will not comply with the above will be punished with exclusion from all Tournaments.

You are kindly requested to immediately inform all members of your federation.

Sincerely,

Michael Fysentzidis ETU Secretary-General